
Welcome Back! 
New year, new chances, new memories, 
fresh start! 

Candy Land Countdown to 
Christmas 
THANK YOU to all the amazing people who 
helped plan and decorate the hallways before 
the holiday break! An extra-special thank you to 
Stephanie Estrellas, Nora Daut, Kristen Faure, 
and Melissa Demski! 

South Campus Christmas Shop 
Thank you to everyone who worked so 
diligently on making the SC Christmas Shop a 
major success! It couldn’t have happened 
without the amazing SC Christmas Shop 
committee: Tara Tuttle, Rebecca Turner, 
Michelle Smith, and Maria Randazzo! 
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Quick Links 
  About Us                                    
Volunteer                                                                 

Events                                             
Contact Us 

Next PTG Membership 
Meeting 

2/13/24 - 9:15 am - North Campus 

In this issue… 

ISSUE #17	 JANUARY 12, 2024

PTG Connection 
Connecting Parents, Teachers and Students

1

3
2

4
5

CANDY LAND COUNTDOWN 
TO CHRISTMAS

CHRISTMAS SHOPS

USED UNIFORM SALE

FAMILY SKATE NIGHT

TALENT SHOW

SAVE THE DATES6
COMMUNICATION CHAIR7

https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/about-us.cfm
https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/volunteer.cfm
https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/events.cfm
mailto:hfrsptgpres@gmail.com


Used Uniform Sale 
Wednesday, January 24 

Mark your calendars! The used uniform sale is 
coming to South Campus. The volunteer 
SignUpGenius for this event will go live on Jan. 
12 at 5:00 P.M. Please see flyer for more details.  

Family Skate Night 
Friday, February 2 

Come out and enjoy a night of fun at The New 
Rink! Spend the evening skating and bouncing 
to your heart’s content with your family and 
friends. See flyer for more information. 

Talent Show 

Thursday,  February 15th 

Lights…Camera…Action! Our annual talent 
show is BACK. Auditions are January 31st and 
February 1st at South Campus, so get your acts 
together. Participants will need to reserve an 
audition time and submit an official entry form. 
Look for the volunteer link in next week’s issue. 

*Entry form is required. Please read through all 
guidelines before preparing act. 

Save the Dates…  
March 3 - Mother/Son Event at Escape (Troy) 

April 7 - Daddy/Daughter Dance 

SEEKING: Communication Chair 

The PTG is looking for a Communication Chair! 
If you’re organized, have a way with words, and 
want to get involved, please apply for this new 
position. You’ll be working alongside our 
Secretary to help craft Tuesday Tidbits and 
Weekly Wraps. Knowledge of Pages and 
Dropbox and creating flyers is a plus, but not 
required. If you’ve been wanting to learn 
something new, get involved, AND earn 
volunteer hours, this is your opportunity! Please 
send an email to hfrsptgpres@gmail.com and 
we will get back to you as soon as possible.

2

PTG Executive Board 

Presidents:                                     
Lauren Kochenderfer   

Kristen Baradihi       
Vice Presidents:                                      

Tricia Dennis  
Chelsea George 

  Secretary:  
Suzanne Bilodeau                               

Treasurer:                                                    
Dena Premo

“Teamwork makes the DREAM work.”

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-46830274-hfrs#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4CA5AA2CA7FBC07-47135157-talent#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4CA5AA2CA7FBC07-47135157-talent#/
https://www.holyfam.org/editoruploads/files/PTG/2023-2024/PTG%20-%20Talent%20show%20entry%20form.pdf
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